
SB 196 

Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee 

Chairman Tyson and Committee members: 

 

Please support restoring LAVTR funds to Leavenworth County. 

My husband and I retired a few years ago and hoped to finish our lives in our house in 
Tonganoxie, KS. Unfortunately, the property taxes have risen so much that we are not sure 
we will be able to do so.  

It is unfair that Leavenworth County has such a small tax base since mostly due to the 
many prisons and jails that do not pay taxes the burden falls on the not-so-many people that 
live in the county. 

Please help keep us in our home by restoring this funding and passing bill number SB 196. 

 

Thank you, 

Cindy Davies 

Tonganoxie, KS 66086 

 


